
A note on Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
Aldo’s is a family business and we consider each of our loyal customers, staff, vendors, and 
friends as members of our very own extended family. That’s why we want to update you on what 
we’re doing to ensure you, our team, and our community stay as safe as possible. 
 
Here’s what we are doing: 
 

1. We are closely monitoring updates from the Centers for Disease Control, the World Health 
Organization, and local and state authorities for guidance regarding the spread of the virus.  

 
2. We’ve always been committed to maintaining a clean and safe environment and we’ve recently 

redoubled our efforts by increasing the frequency of cleaning throughout the restaurant. We 
are sanitizing high-traffic surfaces and door handles multiple times per day, including our point 
of sale and reservations system touch screens, etc.  

 
3. Staff members continue to wash/sanitize their hands repeatedly throughout our service. Staff 

members have been asked to refrain from shaking hands or hugging when greeting our guests. 
We ask all of our staff and guests to stay at home if they feel the slightest bit unwell.  

 
4. We want you to enjoy our food and hospitality even if you can't leave home, so we are 

partnering with food delivery services beginning next week. Delivery food will be packed by 
staff members who wear vinyl gloves. Look for Aldo’s on UberEats, Postmates, and DoorDash 
very soon. Visit our Facebook page for more info about the launch. 
 

 
 
Small businesses need your support during these challenging times and we want to do 
our part by earning your trust. 
 
On behalf of the Staff of Aldo’s and the Vitale Family, thank you for your loyal patronage 
and support, now and always.  We love welcoming you into our home. This too shall pass. 
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